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Comments: I am opposed to logging in the Telephone Gap area of the Green Mountain National Forest. We need

our old growth forest trees to continue to help with carbon sequestration that helps limit the effects of global

warming. I am not opposed to all logging when it is properly managed and younger trees are harvested and then

trees are replanted. Old growth forests should be left alone except to manage undergrowth that in extremely dry

conditions can help intensify forest fires.


